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KI107 
Chris Dale will arrange the clearing of the Northen end of the path and the removal of 
the “no horses” sign.    He is reluctant to clear the Southern end due to the wildlife 
habitat the growth provides and  it is now the nesting season. He says that there is a 
discrepancy between the used route and the legal route and comments that both the 
path and the playing field are used rarely these days but will follow our guidance and 
local knowledge.  
Killay Community Council Chair has provided a series of photos showing the path over 
the past 20 years which shows a difference in the latest one Chris Dale has provided. 
 The chair says the gravel path was built by the council to allow users to walk around the 
playing field.  This and the playing field is used regularly by locals. Chris has been sent 
this information. 
We will advise him if we wish him to take further action. 
 
Arwyddion/Signage KI113 and KI114. 
Chris Dale agreed that signage would be useful at the Killay end and Waunarlwydd end 
of KI113. KI114 has no clear destination so as is the practice, a yellow way mark has 
been provided at both ends of KI114 
 
The Public Rights of Way committee is grateful for Chris Dale’s prompt response to our 
queries. 
 
Rhiannon Barrar 


